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Welcome to another weekly newsletter.   
 

I hope you all had a lovely half term! 
 

All the children have had a great week back, and our 
Year 6 class have been having an amazing  

time on their residential trip.   
 

Check out our Facebook to see all the  
photos from their week away. 

 
Have a fantastic (and hopefully sunny) weekend!  
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Nursery enjoyed our sports coach  
visit this week!  
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This week reception have been using sweets 
to look at doubling, sharing and odd and 

even numbers! What yummy maths!  
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This week in Peake Class, we have really got 
stuck into our new topic on castles! We looked 
at different castles from around the world and 

compared them, before locating them on a 
world map. Some lovely examples of our  

cursive writing in progress here, too! 
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In Darwin Class this week we have been 
learning to improve our writing by editing. 
Today we also did some peer editing. The 

children worked really well together. 
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This week, Drew class kicked off their I am 
Warrior topic by watching Horrible Histories 

and tasting some Roman biscuits. They went on 
to make a timeline of key events and then read a 

Roman soldier's diary. They then had a go at 
writing their own diary entries full of ambitious 

vocabulary and time adverbials.  
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To begin our ‘I am Warrior’ 
topic Hopper had great fun 
this week simulating their 
own Roman Battle! The  

children worked together as a 
team to discuss tactics and 
defence techniques in order 

to defeat the enemy.  
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This week in Angelou, the children have been  
researching as much ambitious vocabulary as  

possible in preparation for their final application 
writes on setting descriptions. By utilising their 

magpie books, dictionaries, thesauruses and  
writing support packs, the children are primed and 

ready to paint a vivid picture of their setting in 
readers' minds that will keep them engaged and 

begging to read more! 
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Congratulations to Darwin class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Hopper and King Class who 
had the highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this 

week! 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

 

This course is only for children in Years 3/4/5/6. 
Please email admin@lillingtonschool.org if you would like to 

sign up to the course below with your child.   
Please note, a parent/carer must attend. 
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Lunch Menu 
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Resham and Satnam were the lucky  
auction winners at the Jubilee Party and 

won this amazing cake!  A big thank you to 
Granddad who made a large donation to 

win this cake! 


